
Swimming lessons at Monkstown Pool 

Behaviour Guidelines 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

To ensure that your child’s weekly trip to the swimming pool is an enjoyable experience, 

here are our agreed guidelines to promote good behaviour and ensure safety for all. 

Please go through these guidelines with your child so that he/she clearly understands 

what is expected of each child during these excursions. 

 Single file boarding and leaving the bus 

 Remain seated and wear your seat belt  

 Upon arrival, walk quietly and in single file into the building 

 In the changing rooms get undressed quickly and leave your clothes in an 

orderly pile so that you can get dressed quickly  

 Respect the privacy of your classmates and offer a helping hand 

 A swimming cap must be worn in the pool and in the showers 

 Walk at all times in and around the pool and changing areas 

 Listen carefully to your teachers and the swimming instructors  

 Follow the instructions carefully 

 Always ask for help if you are unsure or unhappy about something 

 Leave all valuables at home including watches and mobile phones 

 Vending machines are out of bounds 

Thank you for your continued support in this regard.  

 

  


